
Project Status: 
WSSC Water construction contractor, 
Spiniello, is installing a 30-inch diameter 
water main along South Osborne Road  
(near Woodyard Road).

This new 30-inch water main replaces an 
existing aging pipe that is getting close to its 
life expectancy.

Completed Work: 
Spiniello has installed the following water 
mains: 8-inch diameter near Carrol Court, 
12-inch diameter from 7000 South Osborne 
Road to 7625 Crain Highway/Route 301, 
and one mile of 30-inch diameter from 6704 
to 7605 South Osborne Road.

Work Remaining: 
11/3  miles of 30-inch diameter water 
main, large diameter valve vaults, by-pass 
valve, and test stations for pipe corrosion 
protection.

What to Expect: 
Temporary roadway restoration is 
currently being completed. Permanent 
road surface restoration will occur when 
all utility work is completed and will 
include a full depth mill and overlay of the 
asphalt roadway from curb to curb.

Key Contacts:  
WSSC Water Construction Manager                    
Dan Hamilton 
301.642.5608 • Dan.Hamilton@wsscwater.com 
Technical Contract Supervisor 
Justin Clark 
240.761.7311 • Justin.Clark@wsscwater.com 
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